
Department of Energy
Richland Operations Office

P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

November 24, 2010

Certified Mail

Mr. Darren Johnson
Federal Proj ects
945 Hornblend Street, Suite G
San Diego, California 92109

Dear Mr. Johnson:

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST (FOI 2011-00281)

This office is in receipt of your e-mail dated November 23,2010, requesting the name of the
company that was awarded Solicitation 589, "Development, Design and Fabrication of an
Enhanced Reach Sluicer System." Your request is being processed under the provisions of the
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).

The solicitation was awarded to AGI Engineering, 1325 EI Pinal Dr., Unit 7, Stockton,
California, 95205.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at our address above or on
(509) 376-6288.

Sincerely,
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Dorothy Riehle'>
Freedom of Information Act Officer
Office of Communications
and External Affairs


